Tasmanian
Government

Ms Belinda Clarkson
4 Felicia Rise
DIAMOND CREEK WVIC 3089

Dear Ms Clarkson

On behalf of the Premier, Will Hodgman MP, | would like to -
acknowledge and thank you for your letter of 20 January 2015
concerning Australian disaster grants for extreme bushfires in
Victoria.

Yours sincerely

N

Carol Cartledge
DEPARTMENTAL LIAISON OFFICER

7? January 2015




